
Year Five Curriculum Information  

Autumn Term 2017 
 

Dear Parents,  

We hope you will find the following information useful. It is a brief outline of the areas we will be 

studying this term. Guidance on homework is also provided. 

 

 

 

English 

Text 

Work 

Novels and Stories by significant authors 

Poetry – Poetic Style 

Sentence 

Work 
 Subordinate and relative clauses, conjunctions, dialogue, 

noun phrases, commas and verbs 

 

Word Work 

Year 5 statutory spellings, spelling patterns and rules, suffixes, 

pronouns, imperative and modal verbs 

Math  Number and Place Value 

 Understanding Addition and Subtraction 

 Multiplication and Division  

 Fractions, Decimals and Percentages 

 Solving Problems using all four operations 

Science  Materials 

 Forces 

Computing  CAD Design using Sketch up 

 Communicating with appropriate behaviour and content online 

History  What impact did the Anglo-Saxons have? 

Technology  Frame Structures – Design and build an animal structure 

Art  Drawing – studying Hundertwasser and Frank Auerbach 

Geography  How is our country changing? 

Music  Rhythm and pulse 

 Exploring rounds 

P.E.  Football 

 Gymnastics 

 Dance 

R.E.  The Bible 

 Christmas – Exploring Christmas around the world 

French  Revisiting conversational questions and numbers to 100 / describing ourselves 

and others – Hair, Eyes and Height.  

Homework  Spellings will be taught during the English lesson and children may bring home 

some spellings to learn for a test. 

 A short piece of English and Maths homework will be set each week to support 

activities taught in the lessons.  

 Please continue to help your child to read every night, encouraging the use of 

expression and asking questions about what has been read. Please continue to sign 

the reading diary.  It is vital that your child has his/her reading book in school every 

day, as reading activities take place most days. 

 Year 5 have P.E every Monday. There are also opportunities for PE throughout 

the rest of the week. Please ensure that your child has a P.E kit (shorts, T-shirt and 

pumps), in school at all times. Kits will be sent home at the end of each half term to 

be washed and returned after the school break. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any concerns or queries. 

Thank you for your support. 

Year 5 staff. 

                                                                   

 


